
Monday, April 11th  

******************************************************** 
 
CHICK-FIL-A FUNDRAISER 
The 8th Grade Dance Committee will be having a Chick-Fil-A fundraiser tomorrow, 
Tuesday, April 12, 2022, from 5-7 p.m.  Printed flyers and cards will be distributed 
tomorrow during Advisory to pass out to the students. The card attached to the flyer 
must be presented at time of order at Chick-Fil-A.  Please help support our 8th grade 
dance! 
 
ACADEMIC SUPERBOWL 
Academic Superbowl will be meeting tomorrow and Wednesday mornings this week at 
8 a.m. in room 702. Please see Ms. Gleason if you have any questions. 
  
CHESS CLUB 
The next Chess Club meeting will take place Wednesday, April 13th in room 607 from 
8:00 until 8:30.   
 
LAKE CENTRAL FOOTBALL YOUTH NIGHT 
Want to train with the Indians? You can learn from the Lake Central football players and 
coaches!  Just a reminder, this Wednesday evening, April 13th, from 6:00-7:45 pm is 
Youth Night at Lake Central High School,  This is your chance to work out and learn 
from Lake Central's staff and players. Please enter through door "C." If you have any 
questions, please see Mr. Putman in room 700. Parents are welcome to stay and 
observe. 
  
 

PARENT INFORMATION: 

**************************************************************** 
CLARK YEARBOOK 2022 
The Clark Middle School Yearbook is on sale now!  Don't miss the opportunity to give 
your child a keepsake for years to come.  To order a yearbook, please 
visit https://www.yearbookordercenter.com/index.cfm/job/12888. 
Yearbook sale dates: 
Deadline to order --- until sold out      $35  
A flyer is available on the Clark website and also in the front office. 
 

https://www.yearbookordercenter.com/index.cfm/job/12888

